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 Upgraded eSERS System: A Work in Progress 
 

 

 

 

Our upgraded eSERS system is still in the process of being implemented. 
  
As the electronic reporting system for SERS' employers, the upgraded eSERS will help 
make your responsibilities easier. Because most of your interactions with us will be 
performed through the eSERS portal, we want to make sure it is working properly. 
  
With the upgraded eSERS, you will have access to additional functionality through a 
variety of applications. With the new applications, you will be able to correct Enrollment 
and Contribution Files, view financial and employee information, and complete Wage 
Certifications online. 
  
We are excited about the new features and enhancements being made to eSERS. As 
soon as we know when the upgraded system will be available for use, we will schedule 
training sessions. 
  
Thank you for your patience.  
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

SERS of Ohio | employerservices@ohsers.org | http://www.ohsers.org 
300 E. Broad St., Suite 100 

Columbus, OH 43215 
877-213-0861 
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